
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello, 
 
On behalf of Operation Ruck 22 of Wisconsin, we extend our heartfelt gratitude for your 
generous support as a sponsor of the 2024 Operation Ruck 22 Event. Your contribution plays a 
crucial role in helping us make a meaningful impact on the lives of our Veterans. 
 
We are excited to share that, with the collective support of sponsors like you, we successfully 
raised $17,000. After covering the event expenses, these funds will be allocated to assist local 
Wisconsin non-profit organizations dedicated to improving the lives of our Veterans. 
 
We invite you to attend our check presentation event to learn more about the organizations we 
support. The presentation will take place on February 4th, starting at 6:00 p.m., at VFW Post 
1318, 2740 Ski Lane, Madison. 
 
This year, we will recognize Custom Canines, Rivers of Recovery, Hero Center, and Wisconsin 
Veterans Fishing Camp for their ongoing commitment to our Veterans.  
 
Your partnership means a great deal to us, and we are inspired by your dedication to our 
mission. Together, we are raising awareness about the critical issue of Veteran and Service 
Member suicides and providing essential support to those in need. Keep up to date on the 
impact of your support by following our Facebook page “Operation Ruck 22 of Wisconsin” and 
our website https://www.operationruck22.com. 
 
Thank you again for your generosity and for believing in our work. Together, we are making a 
difference. 
 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
Operation Ruck 22 of Wisconsin 
www.operationruck22.com 
 

http://www.operationruck22.com/

